
  TOWN OF CANAJOHARIE 
MONTGOMERY COUNTY 

June 14, 2016 
 Granting Bid for Retaining Wall Reconstruction Project on Happy Hollow Road  

The Town Council met for a Special meeting at the Town Hall building, 12 Mitchell Street, Canajoharie, 
New York. 

Present:  Supervisor Herbert Allen, Councilman William Armitstead Councilman Rodney Young, 
Councilman John Peruzzi; Councilman John Toomey, Jr. not present; Highway Superintendent David 
Hodge 
The meeting was opened by the Supervisor at 9:00am 

Supervisor Hodge suggests to the Board per recommendation of AECOM engineering firm and consent 
from Town Attorney that the lowest bid of $191,151.03 received from Gallo Construction be accepted 
to complete the retaining wall reconstruction on Happy Hollow Road 

Motion to accept Gallo Construction bid for the retaining wall reconstruction project on Happy 
Hollow Road by Councilman Young, seconded by Councilman Peruzzi, all in favor, unanimous ayes, 
carried (Councilman John Toomey, Jr. absent) 

Motion to adjourn special meeting by Councilman Armitstead, seconded by Supervisor Allen, all in 
favor ayes, carried 

Special meeting adjourned at 9:02am 

Respectfully submitted,  

Laurie M. Vroman 
Town Clerk 
June 14, 2016 


